
 
 

STEMCELL UNITED LIMITED  
ACN 009 104 330  

Level 5, 126 Phillip Street, Sydney, NSW 2000, Australia 
 
 
1 April 2022 
 
Alice Montefiore-King 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
ASX Limited 
Level 5, 20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
By email:  tradinghaltssydney@asx.com.au  
 
 
Dear Ms Montefiore-King 
 
Stemcell United Limited (ASX: SCU) – Extension to Voluntary Suspension  
 
Further to the request for voluntary suspension made on 29 September 2021, the Company now 
requests that its securities remain suspended until prior to the commencement of trading on Friday 
22 April 2022 or pending the release of an announcement by the Company in relation to the proposed 
material joint venture and responses to ASX queries it has received. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the extension to the voluntary suspension should not 
be granted. 
 
For any questions, please contact the undersigned on +61 2 8072 1400. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Belinda Cleminson 
Joint Company Secretary 
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